
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear parents/carers 
 
 

National 3 and National 4 Coursework Completion (Prelim Leave) 
 
 
Last week I shared information about a timetable which has been created for pupils in S4-6 
working on National 3 and 4 courses. These sessions have been timetabled to support pupils to 
complete important coursework and assessments, and to receive additional teaching time. 
 
I am including in this letter an updated timetable for week beginning 9th December. There are some 
changes to the sessions which were offered in the first week. This timetable is in place for this 
week only, and then on 16th December all S4-S6 pupils return from study leave and follow their 
usual timetables. 
 

 
 
 

We greatly appreciate the support of parents/carers in ensuring that all pupils attend school to 
maximise their learning opportunities and work towards completing qualifications. 
 
Thank you for your support, 
 
 
Kirstin Campbell 
Depute Head Teacher 


